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Dear Parents,  
 
Thank you for allowing your son to attend a “Jeremiah Project” overnight experience.  
These overnights are designed for young men, like your son, who have demonstrated 
exemplary Christian values and who is willing to learn more about the possible 
vocations God may be calling him to, whether that be married life, single life, 
diaconate, or priesthood. 
 
Attached is a copy of the schedule and a suggested list of what your son might want 
to bring with him.   We would ask that you sign and return the enclosed Registration 
and Permission Form prior to the start of the retreat. 
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 718-827-2454 
or by email at ssuckiel@diobrook.org. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Rev. Sean M. Suckiel  
Director of Vocations 

 


